
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The NCMH received reports of unauthorized solicitations to 

different companies for the holiday season. 

We wish to inform and warn the public that the individuals or 

entities conducting solicitations on behalf of NCH are not 

authorized by the Center. 

The name of NCMH officials has been used in the past and until 

now in similar solicitation activities of unscrupulous individual/s. 

NCMH is not engaged in any form of solicitation. 

We wish to underscore that this Center or any of its officials strictly 

adheres to Republic Act No. 6713 otherwise known as the "Code 

of Conduct and Ethical Standards for Public Officials and 

Employees* which prohibits government officials and employees 

from soliciting money for any purpose whatsoever. 

We encourage everyone who may receive such unauthorized 

solicitations to report the same to the Office of the Medical Center 

Chief at telephone numbers: (02) 8531-9001 local 1002. 
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